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GOKONGWEI BROTHERS FOUNDATION YEAR-END EVALUATION OF GBF 
CLASS BUILDER 

To: 
	

OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisors, CID, and SGOD 
Officials, OSDS, CID, and SGOD 
School Heads/TICs, Public and Private Schools 
All Others Concerned 

1. Attached is a letter from Angela Dianne Agustin, Senior Program Officer-
Community of Gokongwei Brothers Foundation, dated March 21, 2025, relative to the 
year-end evaluation of GBF Class Builder. 

2. All Grade 4 and Grade 5 Mathematics teachers who are enrolled in the GBF Class 
Builder must complete the evaluation form using the link 
bit.lv/ GBFYearEndEvaluation. 

3. For questions and clarifications, please contact Ms. Angela Dianne Agustin at 
dice. agus tinAgbf.com. oh or 09989834998. 

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

For: 
VIOLETA M. GONZALES 

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Officer-I -Charge 
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Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

Encl.: As stated 
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March 21, 2025 

DR. VIOLETA M. GONZALES, CESO VI 
Officer-in-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
Division of Muntinlupa City 

thru 

SIR LAMBERT G. QUESADA 
Education Program Supervisor- Mathematics 
Division of Muntinlupa City 

Dear Dr. Gonzales, 

Good day! 

We at Gokongwei Brothers Foundation, sincerely value our ongoing collaboration in strengthening STEM 
education across the country. Through the GBF Class Builder program, our partnership has played a key role in 
making a meaningful impact on educators and students alike. 

As part of our continued commitment to gaining deeper insights into the impact of our program, we kindly request 
that you urge all Grade 4 and 5 Mathematics teachers in the division who are enrolled in the GBF Class 
Builder to complete the evaluation form below by issuing a memorandum. As we encountered limited 
responses from the previous quarters, we believe that teachers will be more encouraged to actively participate in 
sharing their valuable feedback and experiences through this directive. 

bitly/GBFYearEndEvaluation 

We are hoping to receive their responses until next week, Friday, March 28, 2025 as these will surely help us to 
iterate our program and to serve teachers better in the next school year. 

Please let us know your confirmation to our request above and or if you require any additional details. We are 
looking forward to this opportunity to work closely with you in building the future through quality education. 

Sincerely, 

ANGELA DIANNE AGUSTIN 
0998 983 4998 
dice.agustin@gbf.com.ph  
Senior Program Officer - Community 
GBF Class Builder 
Gokongwei Brothers Foundation 
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